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Destiny Africa Children’s Choir, a choir from Kampala Children’s 

Centre (KCC) in Uganda, are coming soon to the UK for their ‘Inspire 

Africa 2014’ Tour! 

 

 

Friday 28th February 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Some of you may remember when Destiny Africa Children’s Choir visiting Sharmans in 2012. It was a 

wonderful experience for all involved and we are thrilled they are coming back to work with our 

children once more! The choir perform to audiences across the world, sharing their story of hope 

and changed lives, through music, dance and art and we are proud of our links with KCC. 

 

They are visiting us during the week beginning 17th March and will be taking assemblies as well as 

working with our children, providing them with opportunities to dance, drum and sing as part of 

workshops and also to produce an ‘Inspire Africa’ themed art piece. 

 

As the visit and concert were so successful last time, we are, once again, forming our own choir - 

who will have the opportunity to perform alongside Destiny Africa during their concerts at Sharmans 

on Thursday 20th March and Tuesday 3rd June at 7:00pm (Y6 20th March only due to Red Ridge). 

Many children have shown an interest and names, for all of the year groups, have been pulled out 

of a hat. Those children who have been successful have been told today and we hope that if your 

child has not gained a place this time, they will come along to support those that have! 

 

We are greatly looking forward to Destiny Africa’s arrival and would like to invite you to come along 

to enjoy their stunning concerts…it really is a show you will not want to miss! 

 

Tickets are £6 for adults and £4 for children and can be purchased on ParentPay. We only have 130 

tickets per night so please book soon to avoid disappointment. All proceeds will be going to the 

amazing work Kampala Children’s Centre do in Uganda. 

 

If you would like to find out more about Destiny Africa or Kampala Children’s Centre then visit their 

website: http://www.kampalachildren.com 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Snowden and Mrs Harrison 

 

   


